
  Crookfur Newsletter Summer 2017 
Manager: Carly Martin 

Care & Playful Learning Practitioners: Diane & Fiona 

Care & Playful Learning Support Workers: Vikki, Michelle, Nicola N and Nicola C 

Staff Changes:  We would like to welcome Carrie who joins our team as a support worker and also 

Sharon Mckeown who will be joining the senior team and working alongside Carly to support her 

before Carly stops for maternity leave at the end of term in June, and will continue in a seconded 

management position until Carly returns. 

 

Achievements 

Well done to all staff for completing their food hygiene awareness training. Please remember and 

tell senior staff if your child develops an allergy so we can provide appropriate care for them. 

 

Star of the Month 

We started star of the month to encourage positive behaviour and to teach the children about 

respecting their and other people’s property. The children gain points for positive behaviour and at 

the end of the month the person with the most points, WINS the trophy for the month- this has 

been successful and we hope to continue this in the new school term. 

Our Stars this year are  

January – Lleyton     February - Eilidh McI     March - Jamie S 

April – Elise     May - Zara 

Who will be our final star this year? 

 

Quality Assurance 

At MACS we involve our parents and children as our key stakeholders to gain feedback to help us 

improve our service. We issued 2 stars and a wish at the start of term and this helped us feedback to 

any parents regarding our service. This time we would like feedback from both parents and children 

and forms will be available at the front desk to complete. 

Inductions for New Children 

Inductions will be starting from Monday 6th June and parents of all children new to MACS have been 

emailed dates and the staff and children are looking forward to showcasing their hard work 

throughout the year. 



Data Check 

Please make time when collecting your child/ren from MACS to check over your registration forms to 

ensure all details are still correct and no contact details have changed as this helps in any emergency 

situation. 

Swimming 

Unfortunately numbers have dwindled recently resulting in us having to cancel swimming on the 

day. We have decided to cancel the last two swimming sessions and this will recommence at the 

start of the new term. 

Wish List 

The children have been busy making us a wish list of new toys and resources they would like for 

returning in August. 

Sun Smart  

The children at MACS have been learning about the importance of keeping safe in the sun. Please 

help us by supplying your children with suncream if they are not allowed to use suncream supplied 

by MACS. 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Thursday 8th June the school is closed for election, holiday club, if you have booked, is at Mearns 

Parish Church 

Tuesday 27TH June , last day of term MACS closes at 5pm, please ensure your children are collected 

by then to allow MACS staff to set up for summer holiday club 

For the 1ST day of term in August there will be no breakfast club provision available for Primary 1 

children as they start later on this day only. 

MACS CONTACTS: Carly 077252 49 467 

Carlymartin@macs.uk.com 

Head Office 0141 887 0002 

general@macs.uk.com 

 

Badgework 

After a successful prize giving in December for Risky Play Badges and also in March for Creative Play 

Badges, the children have also been working very hard this term to achieve their Sports Challenge 

Badge.  We would like to invite parents/carers along to a prize giving ceremony on Wednesday 14th 

June 2017 at 4.45pm in Fairweather Hall (Barrhead Road, G77 6BB). 

Please complete and return the form on the following page to let us know if you can attend. Tea and 

coffee will be provided. 

 

mailto:Carlymartin@macs.uk.com


Crookfur ‘Sports’ Badge Work Prize Giving Ceremony 

You are invited to attend a prize giving for your child/ren to watch them receive their Sports Badge. 

This will be held on Wednesday 14th June at 4.45pm in Fairweather Hall (Barrhead Road). 

Child/ren name/s………………………………………………………………………………. 

I WILL be able to attend the prize giving ceremony and will require …………….. chairs 

I WILL NOT be able to attend the prize giving ceremony 

(please circle appropriately) 

Parent/ Carer signature……………………………………………….. Date ……………….. 


